

City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

November 12, 2020

The Honorable City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Monday, October 19, 2020, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Council President Lopes, requesting that a Representative from ABC Disposal attend the next Committee on Finance meeting to discuss issues with garbage and recycling pickup. (To be Referred to the Committee on Finance, Director of Facilities and Fleet Management and the City Solicitor.) (Ref'd 06/11/2020) (06/22/2020 – tabled 30 days) (Due to the fact that the City is currently litigating certain issues with ABC Disposal, the possibility exists that information related to this particular matter may need to be provided in Executive Session if it is determined that public disclosure of the information could jeopardize the City's litigating position.)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Abreu, the Committee VOTED: To recommended to the City Council to take "No Further Action" on the WRITTEN MOTION, Council President Lopes, requesting that a Representative from ABC Disposal attend the next Committee on Finance meeting to discuss issues with garbage and recycling pickup. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Councillor Linda M. Morad, Chairperson

LMM: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

June 11, 2020

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that a Representative from ABC Disposal attend the next Committee on Finance meeting to discuss issues with garbage and recycling pickup. (To be Referred to the Committee on Finance, Director of Facilities and Fleet Maintenance and the City Solicitor.)

Joseph P. Lopes, City Council President